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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Wilde Week Event at South Hill Park Arts Centre 

Year 3 will be taking part in South Hill Park Arts Centre’s ‘Wilde Week’ of events on Wednesday 12th July. 
 
This trip will be an opportunity for the children to take part in a range of fun activities across the Art, Music 
and Drama curriculum and ties in very nicely with our current topic, ‘Art on Our Doorstep’. The cost for this 
event will be £3. This amount has been added to your Eduspot account.  
 
Important details:  
 
Timings: 
Venue:   South Hill Park Arts Centre 
Departure time:  8.55am               
*The event will be starting shortly after 9am so please ensure that your child arrives to school on time.  
Transport:   On foot 
Return to school: Approx. 3:30pm 
*Please note our return time is after school finishes. 
 
What to bring: 

 Packed Lunch, water bottle 

 *If you wish to  order a Grab Bag, please do so by Friday 30th June.  
 

 Weather-appropriate clothing.  
*We will be walking to the venue and some activities may be located in the grounds at South Hill 
Park.  

 
Permission 
Photography and videography will only be used for South Hill marketing (digital and print). They comply 
with GDR policy. Please follow the link to give your permission for photographs to be taken of your child.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/pERXejLGRr 
 
 
Finally, for one of the activities we have been asked to supply some recycled items for junk modelling. We 
will be collecting donations for this in the week beginning 5th July.  
 
With Regards 
The Year 3 Team 
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